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Dear Dr. Enstrom, 
 
I am sorry to inform you that your submission, "Air Pollution and Total Mortality in Cancer Prevention 
Study Cohort Reanalysis," has not been accepted for publication in the Journal.  It was evaluated by 
members of our editorial staff.  After considering its focus, content, and interest, it was our editorial 
decision not to consider your submission further.  We are informing you of this promptly so that you can 
submit it elsewhere. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to consider your submission. 
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Editor-in-Chief 
New England Journal of Medicine 
Distinguished Parker B. Francis  
Professor of Medicine 
Harvard Medical School 
  
Assistant: 
Neil Galloway 
Phone: 617-487-6582  
Email:  ngalloway@nejm.org 
 

mailto:ngalloway@nejm.org

